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On 25 November 1970, three Sandhill Cranes (Grus canadensis) were seen in a 
harvested Soybean field near Stella in Onslow County, N.C. The three cranes were 
feeding in a field owned by Percy Morton and located about 200 to 300 yards from the 
White Oak River Waterfowl Impoundment. Two of the cranes remained in the vicinity 
for about 2 weeks while the third disappeared earlier. 

[This appears to be the second record of Sandhill Cranes in North Carolina, the first 
being a record of two birds taken in Robeson County in 1957 (Chat, 22:45, 1958). —
Dept. Ed.] 
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